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1. Introduction 
 At Rosa Engineering Ltd, we recognize the importance of environmental 
responsibility in today's world. We are committed to minimizing the 
environmental impact of our operations, fostering sustainability, and 
complying with relevant environmental regulations. This environmental policy 
outlines our commitment to environmental stewardship. 

2. Environmental Commitments 
Compliance: We will comply with all applicable environmental laws, 
regulations, and standards to ensure our operations meet or exceed 
environmental requirements. 

Sustainable Practices: We will integrate sustainable practices into our 
operations and decision-making processes, with a focus on reducing waste, 
conserving resources, and promoting recycling. 

Energy Efficiency: We will strive to reduce energy consumption within our 
operations by implementing energy-efficient technologies and practices. 

Carbon Footprint: We will work to minimize our carbon footprint by promoting 
efficient transportation, reducing emissions, and exploring carbon offset 
opportunities. 

Waste Management: We are committed to minimizing waste generation and 
promoting responsible waste disposal and recycling practices. 

Recycling: We will establish and maintain recycling programs within our 
facilities, promoting the responsible recycling of materials and reducing waste 
sent to landfills. 

Sustainable Procurement: We will consider environmental factors when 
selecting suppliers and materials, giving preference to eco-friendly and 
sustainable options. 

Awareness and Training: We will educate and train our employees to raise 
awareness of environmental issues and promote responsible environmental 
behavior within the company. 
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Continuous Improvement: We will set and regularly review environmental 
objectives and targets, working towards ongoing improvement in our 
environmental performance. 

Transparency: We will communicate our environmental efforts, progress, and 
challenges with stakeholders, including employees, customers, and the wider 
community. 

3. Responsibility 
Every employee at Rosa Engineering Ltd is responsible for adhering to this 
environmental policy and contributing to our environmental efforts. 

4. Review 
This environmental policy will be periodically reviewed and updated to ensure 
it remains relevant, effective, and aligned with our environmental goals. 

5. Conclusion 
By embracing environmental responsibility, Rosa Engineering Ltd is committed 
to protecting the environment, conserving resources, and contributing to a 
sustainable future. Our collective efforts will help minimize our ecological 
footprint and make a positive impact on the environment. 
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